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To: National Energy Board Fromf E@@@@@Noodlmtnatwe org
Fax:  1-403-292-5503 Date: Jun 30/16 12:32 PM

Subject: Its way past time to say no -

Dear National Energy Board Members,

I am opposed to you granting the Enbridge Northern Gateway Project’s sunset clause
extension request. They have had more than enough time but have not made a case that
convinces either the communities they wish to pass through or their poterntial customers.

The Enbridge pipeline never was a good idea. We know we have to get off fossil fuels, not
promote them further, as the "Three Amigos' have just clearly indicated and as Canada has in
effect committed to through signing the climate change agreement in Paris last fall. Moreover,
in his mandate letter to the Ministers of Transportation, Fisheries & Oceans and the Canadian
Coast Guard, the Prime Minister has requested they implement a [eglslated oil tanker ban on
B.C.’s north coast - so that puts a stop to it anyway.

So just say no and stop this ridiculous proposal.

Yours truly
Sincerely,

Trevor Hancock

494 Ker Ave
Victoria BC VOA2B7
250721 9609
greendoc@telus.net
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To: National Energy Board NE fﬁf UR %wFrom: info@dogwoodinitiative.org
‘Fax: 1-403-292-5503 Date: Jun 30/16 11:06 AM

Subject: ENBRIDGE

Dear National Energy Board Members,
I am writing today to state my opposition to granting the Enbridge Northern Gateway Project’s
sunset clause extension request.

Sincerely,

Renée Poisson

6967 River Ave N .
Courtenay BC VAJ 1N5
Rpoisson@ielus.net
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To: National Energy Board E From: info@dogwoodinitiative.org

Fax: 1-403-292-56503 Date: Jun 30/16 04:46 PM

Subject: Northern Gateway Project

Dear National Energy Board Members,

| am writing today to state my APPROVAL to granting the Enbridge Northern Gateway Project’s
sunset clause extension request.” '

Sincerely,

Basil Batten

21 Fediw

Fort Nelson BC VOC1RO0
2507746528
basil@widesky.ca
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